
Santa Clara County, California, and the US government will never ask you for your 
EBT card number and PIN number by text message, phone call, or on a website.

If you have been a victim of stolen benefits, report the theft to (408) 758 – 3800 
within 10 days. 

Receiving text messages or phone calls instructing you to provide your name/EBT 
number and PIN/SSN if your card number begins with 5077 – ALL EBT cards begin 
with 5077. 

Signing up for a free government phone and the provider asks for your EBT card 
number and PIN or takes a photo of your EBT card. There are other ways for them 
to verify your eligibility. 

Receiving text messages or phone calls instructing you to call a false Social Security 
Administration (SSA) office and provide your EBT card information. The SSA office 
will never ask for that information. 

EBT Scam
Awareness

Various counties in California have reported 
scams targeting recipients of public benefits

EBT cardholders beware

Common scams include:

3100 De La Cruz Blvd, Suite 310
Santa Clara, CA 95054
P: (408) 350-3200

16340 Monterey Road
Morgan Hill, CA 95037
P: (408) 762-7362

mysourcewise.com

Sourcewise can help you apply to receive CalFresh! 
Scan the QR code or call (408) 762-7362 to see if you’re eligible today. 


